
Mrs Nester’s Home Learning Weekly Challenge: 4th May 2020 

Over the last couple of weeks we have talked a lot about staying safe. At the moment we are all staying 
home to stay safe and to help the NHS. In school we are helping the children to stay safe by having only 
a few children in school, making them wash their hands frequently and keep their distance from each 
other. With so much talk about safety I thought it would be nice to have a Hindhayes safety mascot 
designed by one of you.  

  

  
1. Talk about the things that we need to 
remember to help us keep safe when we are at 
home. 
 

 

     

 

 

                                                

 
3. Design a character that you think the children 
and families at Hindhayes will enjoy having as 
our safety mascot.  
 

    

 

 
4. Make a safety poster with a description of your 
mascot and what he might say to remind you to stay 
safe.  
 

 

Finally send your safety posters into the school office so that one can be chosen for our safety mascot   

  

 
2. Think about the things that we need to remember 
to help us keep safe we are at out with our families 
or in school. 
 

 

 

 

 


